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Chris' Corner
As I write this, the wind is howling.  It wouldn’t be a very pleasant day to work outside. 
However, I’m hoping the wind does help to dry out the ground that has seen frequent rain
over the past few weeks.  Sometimes we have to endure a little before we enjoy more later. 
By now everyone should have received a new policy manual.  It wasn’t our intent to re-
invent the wheel or to create a bunch of new regulations to follow.  It is our intent to be
more consistent in our practices, and to be fair to employees and employer.  I don’t recall
ever receiving such a document and, if I did, it’s been missing for some time.  I was hired
before the internet was commonly used, so I couldn’t search for it online.  Most of them
should look familiar to you, as they put in writing practices we have been following for
decades.  They represent our values as a company while assuring we are compliant with
state and federal regulations.
I spoke about the importance of our work at the recent safety meeting.  I gave examples of
the results of our projects.  They don’t always stand out to the public like a new house or a
tall building.  Some of our work is underground and much of it is at ground level. 
Hopefully, we won’t see the underground work again, a least not for a very long time.  The
public will travel over our roads, but won’t see much of it at highway speeds.  But you will
know the challenges the work presented and the quality of workmanship that went into it. 
You will see the progress we made each day and notice the difference in the finished
product compared to when the project first started. 
I also mentioned at the safety meeting we have been tracking new customers and retention
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of existing customers.  We are able to do that thanks to our professionalism, reliability, and
quality of work.  Every one of you contributes to that success. 
Looks like the wind is dying down some and the sun is trying to come out.  I’ll take those as
signs we’re going to have a busy and productive year.  Bye for now and BE SAFE!

Years of Service Awards at the Annual Safety Meeting



2018 George & Lynch Newsletter

Mark your calendars! - Christina Funk
On Sunday, April 15th the Heritage Half Marathon and 5K run/walk will take place at the
Dover Air Force Base. This race benefits the USO. The USO strengthens America's military
service members by keeping them connected to family, home and country, throughout their
service to the nation.  If you are interested in participating in this event George & Lynch
will pay your entry fee. In order to take advantage of this please fill out the attached form
and bring it into the office to Rhiannon Harper.  We will submit all employee forms
together for this race.   If you need more information about the event please email
rharper@geolyn.com.
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George & Lynch has made contributions to the
following organizations over the past 6 months:

Kent-Sussex Industries
Epworth Christian School
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Lewes Little League
Little Creek Fire Company

Robbins Hose Company No. 1
American Legion ( USO)

American Heart Association
Breast Cancer Coalition

Church of God of Prophecy – Georgetown ( Building Fund)
Dover Little League

HR Corner - Katie Murphy

Hi Everyone,

Please take a few moments to read through the materials in the HR Corner.

If anyone has any questions.  I’m available to you:
Katie Murphy, HR Manager
(office) 302-342-3136
(cell) 302-218-4351- (also by text)
(e-mail) kmurphy@geolyn.com

Thank you!  Let’s make this benefit year a successful and HEALTHY one!!! 
Katie

*********************************************
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